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Wedding anniversary celebrations at Princess Christian Care Home

We celebrated our lovely resident Bob’s 66th wedding anniversary with his dear wife Kay here at Princess Christian Care

Home on Thursday 30 March. 

Our talented Catering Team created a delicious strawberries and cream cake which they enjoyed along with family.

The couple first met on a blind date and have been together ever since. They bought some land from an uncle and lived in a

caravan whilst building their forever home together. They still own the same bungalow which is full of amazing memories of

bringing up their two daughters.

Happy anniversary to them both – what a wonderful couple.

 


